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****************************************************************** 

  March 9, 2014 

Sunday of Orthodoxy 

****************************************************************** 

Today is Sunday of Orthodoxy with procession of icons at end of Liturgy for 

children and adults.   

Wednesday March 12 is Presanctified Liturgy 6PM. 

Friday March 14 is the Church’s Lenten Food Sale from 12-6PM.  Menu is 

halushki, peroghis, pagatch and clam chowder.  Sign up sheet at candle desk. 

Coupon exchange box is on table in Narthex. 

April 5 is children’s retreat and confession for ages 7 and above.  Parents are also 

welcome to come to confession. Children of any age to the retreat for Lenten 

activities. 

Please come forward to the Ambo at the end of Liturgy for a weekly blessing: any 

birthdays, anniversaries, names days or travelers.  A list of the Perpetual Calendar 

will continue to be in the hall to put your first and last name at the designated day 

(and date if desired) for celebrations. Please let Fr. Paul know if you would like 

your car blessed during coffee hour.   

Parish directory and shut in list as addendum is available on table in Narthex. 

Please give Fr. Paul any corrections or updates. New additions to be added and 

distributed by Pascha. 

Month of March Education Corner:  Prayer of St. Ephraim. 
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Canned goods collection for needy families throughout the year.  Box near 

entrance to the Social Hall. Fr. Paul now gives this to St. Tikhon’s Food Pantry 

located at 682 Robinson St. in Scranton. 

Please consider singing in the choir or teaching church school.  Please help us out.  

See Reader David for singing. See Fr. Paul on helping for church school. 

Saturday Vespers 6PM.; Sunday Divine Liturgy 9:30AM. 

Peroghi’s available for sale. $6 a dozen.  Friday and Sunday are pick up times.  

Prayers:   Clarise Bandru and the newly born Violet Jenevieve.  Please keep Joan 

Gima in your prayers also for upcoming surgery. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

Teaching from the Desert Fathers:  Abbot Pastor said: If you have a chest full of 

clothing, and leave it for a long time, the clothing will rot inside it. It is the same 

with the thoughts in our heart. If we do not carry them out by physical action, after 

a long while they will spoil and turn bad. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

If anyone would like to sponsor a bulletin in memory of someone please let Fr. 

Paul know. 

Bulletin for March in memory of Joseph Mazur offered by Anastasia Mazur . 

Loose Collection $ 39. Weekly collection: $ 335. Tithe: $ 675. 2nd collection for 

Perogis: $ 30. Wooden blessing cross donated by the Cunnigham family in 

memory of John Masko, Sr. 

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

 

MAY GOD’S GRACE AND MERCY  

BE  

UPON YOU THIS WEEK AND EVERY WEEK 


